

OCTOBER 16, 1962

MAURICE W. NITTLER

1744 S. VALEJO STREET

DENVER, COLORADO

DEAR MR. NITTLER:

WE ARE DELIGHTED WITH YOUR REPORT ON RECEIVING OUR SIGNAL SO CLOSE TO KDEN'S TRANSMITTER. IN FACT, WE WOULD BE RATHER HAPPY ABOUT IT IF WE COULD DROWN THEM OUT. KDEN HAS GIVEN US ALMOST FIVE YEARS OF TROUBLE, DELAY AND EXPENSE BY TRYING TO KEEP US FROM GETTING ON THE AIR AT ALL.

HOPE YOU CONTINUE LISTENING TO KDEY. I THINK YOU'LL LIKE OUR PROGRAMMING AS WELL AS OUR SIGNAL.

KEN PRATHER

PRESIDENT